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Dear Parents and Carers
What a fantastic start to our new school year. It has been such a delight to see all the children back in school and not only enjoying seeing their friends again but enjoying their learning. All the staff have been excited to see the children in school and have loved sharing their experiences during their time away. 
Thank you all so much for embracing the changes that we have to make in order to be Covid-19 safe. The children have all followed the guidance within school and remained in their ‘ bubbles’ which will soon become a new norm. We have certainly appreciated everyone adhering to staggered starts which has helped limit the amount of children on the pathway at any one time. As time goes by, these start times may change but I will keep you informed and give advanced notice.

                                  Start of day

8.30am – class 4

8.40am – class 3

8.50am – class 2

9.00am – class 1

End of day

3.00pm – class 1

3.10pm – class 2

3.20pm – class 3

3.30pm – class  4

On Fridays, school will be closing after lunch. Pupils who are not attending care club will be dismissed as follows:

1.00pm – class 1

1.10pm – class 2

1.20pm – class 3

1.30pm – class 4
The number of children requiring homework club is few at this moment in time, so we have asked Precious Peeps to provide care for Friday afternoons (1.30pm – 3.30pm), however please contact the office if your circumstances change and additional child care is needed during the term. 
We are in the process of refreshing the website and this will be a perfect place for you to find letters that have been sent and key events that are taking place for example Roald Dahl Day, Friday 18th September 20 where children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite character. The website also has up to date risk assessments regarding Covid-19 and the situation changes so frequently, the website will be a good point of contact regarding what is and is not allowed in school and we ask that you regularly visit the site for updates. 
Even though there are limitations in place for visitors entering the school, I am more than happy to discuss any concerns you may have by contacting the school office to arrange a telephone meeting or if you prefer through an email. Our open door policy has to be suspended for a while, but teachers are happy to communicate via email or telephone.  

I’d like to finish by saying a huge thank you for making me feel so welcome into your school family, and I look forward to getting to know you all as the term progresses.
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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